
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF RYE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

TO CONDUCT  
A COMPREHENSIVE FACILITIES ENERGY AUDIT   

 
 

The Town of Rye is requesting proposals for a Comprehensive Energy Audit for its Police and 
Fire Safety Building.  The Town wishes to identify ways to reduce energy use and costs in this 
building through a wide range of energy projects.  
 
For complete RFP and specifications visit the Town website www.town.rye.nh.us under legal 
notices or contact Dennis McCarthy, DPW Director at (603) 964-5523 or by e-mail at 
dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
Proposals are due at the Selectmen’s Office, Town Hall, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870 no 
later than 2:30 p.m., Wednesday, November 26, 2014.  Proposals shall be sealed and 
marked on the outside as “RFP – TOWN OF RYE ENERGY AUDIT”.  
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for whatever reason the 
Board of Selectmen determine is in the best interest of the Town. 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  Portsmouth Herald 10/29/14 
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